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Commonwealth Edison

| ) One First N:tionil P!tza. Chic"go, tihao3.

r * ~ l Address Reply to. Post Office Box 767
x / Chicago Illinois 60690

| .-' July 30, 1984

Mr. Harold R..Denton, Director
! Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
' U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Baseline Inspection Report ASME
Section XI Update, with Authorized
Inspector Signatures
NRC Occket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference (a): C. W. Schroeder letter to H. R. Denton
dated February 22, 1984.

(b): C. W. Schroeder letter to H. R. Denton
dated March 26, 1984.

,

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed please find three (3) copies each of revisions to
the Unit 1 and Unit 2 Baseline Inspection Report (ASME Section XI).,

These changes correct deficiencies noted during a Commonwealth
|. Edison Company Audit and include Authorized Inspector Signatures.

Also included are directions for updating of each report.

Enclosed for your use are also one signed original and forty
(40) copies of this letter.

If there are any other questions in this matter, please
contact this office.

Very truly yours,

%.93 M
,

J. G. Marshall
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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